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BRANCH ACTIVITY REPORT TO COUNCIL,  November  2004 
 
 
BRANCH ACTIVITIES 
 
A Science Night was held Thursday, October 14 at St. Clements School. 
Between 50-70 kids/parents were in attendance in attendance and there 
was excellent participation. There were two prizes available for kids to win. 
 
Executive meetings were held on September 14, October 6 and 
November 9, 2004 (we missed July and August). 
 
BRANCH BUDGET 
 
The Branch is financially sound. The branch business plan, calendar of 
events and budget were submitted in October. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
The November Student Night is postponed to March when the Field family 
is available to speak about their family history of Engineering, three 
generations of Engineers/Architects.  
 
A technical night is planned for January and ASET members will be 
invited. 
 

2003/2004 
Peace River  
Branch Executive 
 
Darwin Juell, P.Eng 
Chair 
 
 
position open 
Vice-Chair 
 
 
Sylvain Cadieux, P.Eng 
Treasurer 
 
 
Hasan Rizvi, P.Eng 
Secretary 
 
 
Dr. Bert Hunt, P.Eng 
College Liaison 
 
 
David Lario, EIT 
Out-Reach Co-ordinator 
 
 
Cheri Berns, EIT 
Past-Chair 
 
 
Jim Davis, P.Eng 
Member at Large  
 
 
Trent McLaughlin, P.Eng 
Member at Large 
 
 
Darrell Quist, P.Eng 
Member at Large 
 
 
Sherry Samborski 
Member at Large 
 
 
Dan Ropchan, P.Eng 
Member at Large 
 
 
 Heidi Yang, P.Eng 
 Member at Large 


